
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th September, 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Year 6 Residential Visit - Kingswood Grosvenor House, Ashford 14th – 16th October 2022 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer our current Year 5 pupils the opportunity to attend a weekend residential 
when they move into Year 6. In October 2022 we propose to take the pupils to Kingwood’s Grosvenor 
House. The pupils will spend an action-packed weekend at the Centre in Ashford which will involve a whole 
range of adventurous activities from climbing and zip wire to a team building and crate challenge.  
 
The pupils will depart from school at lunchtime on Friday 14th October 2022, and be transported by coach 
to Kingswood, Ashford. They will spend the weekend at the centre before returning home in the afternoon 
of Sunday 16th October 2022. They will receive all of their meals whilst at the centre (which are of high 
quality and offer a range of options for the pupils to choose from), as well as adventurous daytime activities 
and fun evening activities. 
 
The total cost for the visit is £112.00. The visit is not part of the curriculum and therefore as an optional visit 
there will be no deduction in costs for any pupils.  
 
We appreciate there may still be some concern regarding travel and large group gatherings and therefore 
need to gauge interest for this visit. If you would like your child to attend, please register their interest at 
fsm@thebairdprimaryacademy.org.uk please provide your child’s name and class and put ‘Year 6 October 
residential’ in the subject line. Closing date is Friday 170th September.  
 
The payment schedule for this visit will be as follows:  
 

• £5 paid by Friday 1st November, 2021 

• £40 paid by Friday 28th January, 2022 

• £40 paid by Friday 25th March, 2022 
• £27 paid by Friday 1st July, 2022 

 
Please be advised, payments will only be applicable for refund if COVID-19 prevents the visit taking place. 
 
We believe these visits are hugely beneficial to the pupils and hope that you will support us with this venture.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs C Welch 
Principal 
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